PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT
2005

LPP/14 - DESIGN REVIEW
PANEL AVAILABLE FOR
PUBLIC COMMENT

Motice 1s hereby given that the Town of Port

Hedland {Town) has initiated the above mentioned
Local Planning Policy.

The Policy establishes and sets out the administration
of a Design Review Panel. The objective of the Policy
is to faclitate an improvement in design and built
form outcomes in Hedland.

The Policy available to view at the Town's Civic
Centre during office hours up to and including dose
of business on 26 May 2021. Any quenes can be
directed to Development Services on 9158 9300.
The Policy can also be viewed on the Town of Port
Hedland website at: https:/fwww.porthedland.
wa.gov.au/planning-building-and-environment/
planning/public-consultation.aspx

Submissions on the Policy may be lodged in writing
addressed to Development Services, Town of Port
Hedland, PO Box 4l, Port Hedland WA 6721
or via emall: eplanning@porthedlandwa.gov.au.
Submissions should be lodged with the Town on or
before dose of business on 26 May 2021.

Carl Askew Town of

Chief Executive Officer Ot Hedland
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